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Elm Class’s Weekly News 

This Week...We’ve all been busy this week with lots of celebrations and also getting out and 

about. We made lovely bonfire pictures on Monday, mixing colours and collecting twigs to stick 

on. In our Geography on Tuesday, Riley, Pharrell and Arthur went through the ‘deep, dark 

forest’. It was great fun exploring and climbing trees! 

On Wednesday our super shoppers, Noah, Riley and Arthur went to Sainsbury’s to buy 

ingredients for our Food Technology. We also celebrated Diwali making Rangoli Patterns and 

ribbon dancing – Alfie W, Alfie L and Arthur all had a good time. 

On Thursday morning we went on the bus to Carnforth Station to look at the trains as part of 

our History Topic. It was exciting watching the trains ‘WHOOSH’ by. We were all very safe 

behind the railings.  

 

 

 

 

                                                      

                                                                           

 

                                  

 

                                                                               

                                                                   

Next Week... We’ll be busy again in and out of the classroom, hopefully making 

some nice things to eat in our Food Technology sessions. We hope to go for a 

walk in the ‘deep, dark forest again too! We love exploring! 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Thank you to those of you who 

have sent in photos of family 

members to share with the 

children in communication 

activities. If you can send any  

that would be great. Don’t forget 

class fund - £2 

And Finally… 

We are proud of everybody 

this week…they were all 

excellent ambassadors for 

Acorns on our educational 

visits to the woods, the 

supermarket and the train 

station. Well done!! 
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